
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to the parents that attended the Year 1 Class Worship, it was a 
lovely celebration and the children were excellent.  
The end of term is nearly here and our final week is looking very busy, with 
lots of different events, including the Easter Celebration. 
I hope that you have a great weekend  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

 
 

Newsletter No.26    

Chocolate Bingo  
After a two year absence our very popular                  
Chocolate Bingo event will be returning on the 6th 
April. We do have a few tickets left if you would like  
to join us.  
 
Non—Uniform Day 1st April  
There will be a Parent’s Association non uniform day  tomorrow, Friday 
1st April, in return for a chocolate donation, this can be a bar of                    
chocolate, a cream egg or a small Easter Egg. Thank you for supporting 
the P.A.  
 
Football Fundraiser  
We have raised an amazing £1300 towards sports 
equipment with our Football fundraiser. Prizes have 
been given to the penalty shoot out winners  for each 
class and the prizes for the children who have raised 
the most money will be announced at Friday Worship. 
Thank you to Mr Westwood for organising.  
 
Goodbye  
We are saying goodbye to Dawn our school cook                  
today as she starts her retirement. Dawn has been at 
St. Paul’s for over 12 years and has served up a lot of 
school meals in that time. Dawn will be missed by us 
all and I am sure that you will join me in wishing her a 
long and happy retirement.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

98% 95% 96% 

97% 94% 94% 94% 

YN  Brandon Langford 

YR Kacey-Leigh Waters 

Y1 Blaire Unitt 

Y2 Thomas Murphy 

Y3 Thomas Nelson 

Y4 Jack Marsden 

Y5 Piper Fletcher 

Y6 Logan Anderson 

Principal Awards  

6th April  Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 
Easter Lunch  
Chocolate Bingo  Event 

7th April Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

21st October School closes for Half Term 

31st October School re-opens 

16th December School closes for Christmas holiday 

3rd January 
2023 

School reopens for Spring Term 

17th February School closes for half term 

27th February School re-opens 

97%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Charlie Ruston Harrison Griffin 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


